
Castle Peak Hospital’s reply on media
enquiries about circulation of
products with logo of Castle Peak
Hospital on social media

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     â€‹In response to media enquiries about recent circulation of products
with the logo of Castle Peak Hospital (CPH) on the social media, the
spokesperson for CPH made the following reply:
      
     CPH has never produced such products, nor has it authorised anyone to
use CPH's logo to produce such products. These products do not have any
relationship with CPH.
      
     No one is allowed to use the name or logo of CPH to produce any product
without permission. CPH has referred the case to the relevant law enforcement
agency for follow up.
      
     CPH appealed to the public to consider the feelings of others when
making comments on the Internet, and to understand mental health issues with
a positive attitude.
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